
               T O W N  O F  P A R S O N S F I E L D  

S T R E E T  S W E E P I N G  N O T I C E  –  J U N E  2 ,  2 0 1 6  

Parsonsfield residents will notice street sweeping equipment working on the following 

streets: Devereux to Hillside Ave., Wadleigh, Stewart, Hillside, Garner, Power, Howe 

Drive, Fox Ave., and Sunnydale.  This “spring cleaning” is intended to remove debris 

that has accumulated over the winter. Residents and business owners are encouraged 

to avoid street side parking during this time to allow the sweeping equipment to clean. 

The sweeping is weather-dependent and could be delayed or prolonged if poor weather 

conditions are encountered.  

 


